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KINDNESS                 WELLBEING                 INTEGRITY                 RESILIENCE 

 
We would like to acknowledge the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation as the traditional custodians of the 
land on which our school stands. We pay our respects to all First Nations elders, past, present and emerging. 
 

Hi Everyone,  

It’s hard to believe this Friday is the end of Term 2! It’s been a very long term, but we have managed to 
squeeze a lot in 11 weeks! 

Reminders 

A reminder that the last day of Term 2 is on Friday 4th July at 1:00pm.  

End of Term Assembly  
All families are invited to attend the End of Term Assembly on Friday 4th July at 9:30am in the Multi- 
Purpose Hall. During the End of Term Assembly, we will be having the attendance awards as well as 
Learner of the Term awards. We hope to see you all at there ! 
 

PJ Day 
To celebrate the end of Term 2 we will be having a Pyjama Day on Friday the 
4th July. All students are invited to come to school wearing their pyjamas (or 
comfortable clothing like tracksuit pants and a jumper).  

Please ensure that your child also brings an appropriate jumper or jacket and 
suitable shoes for outside play. 

Students are encouraged to bring a gold coin donation. All money raised will be 
donated to the ‘Pyjama Foundation’. The funds will be used to support children 
who are in foster care with their learning, life skills and confidence. 

Parent/Teacher Interviews & SSGs 
On Wednesday, we have Parent/Teacher Interviews. This is a wonderful opportunity for families to meet 
those teachers who work with their child/ren every day at school. I know the teachers are very pleased to 
meet with all their families. 
 
A huge thank you to Sharon Goldfinch and Cyndi Stewart for all their hard work and co-ordination in 
organising the Parent/Teacher Interviews.  
 
 
 
 



   

 

Soccer and Sizzle 
Thanks to all the dads and families who braved the cold and joined the Soccer and Sizzle event on 
Thursday afternoon. The new BBQ warmed us with delicious sausages. It was wonderful to see everyone 
playing soccer and having a great time! A huge thanks to the volunteers who helped run the event – 
Darlene, Mousumi, Danielle, Sabahat, Sidra and Roqiya. And to Nic, who saved the day running out to get 
a gas bottle for the BBQ!  

HCSC (LN1-reading) 
On Thursday 19th June, our F/1 students were lucky enough to have a class of Year 7 students from Hume 
Central Secondary College visit to present their Digital Storybooks. It was fantastic to see some of our ex-
BVPS students show some of their new learning. The F/1 students loved having the storybooks being read 
to them and enjoyed having our special visitors in the space. 

 

AFL Clinic  
As part of our PE curriculum, LN3 has been taking part in an AFL program delivered by AFL Victoria. The 
students have approached each session with enthusiasm, showing outstanding sportsmanship and 
genuine respect for Coach Sam. Their eagerness and commitment have been evident, with everyone 
giving their best effort.  

 
 

 

 



   

 

Indigenous Elder Presentation – LN2 & LN3  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Hub News and Events  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child Safety and Wellbeing 
Broadmeadows Valley Primary School is committed to providing an environment where students are safe 
and feel safe.  

Our child safety framework includes policies, codes and procedures that explain how we support and 
maintain the safety and wellbeing of our students and protect them from harm. These documents are 
available on our school website. 

We are also committed to continuous improvement of our child safety framework. We are currently 
reviewing our child safety policies and practices to ensure they are up-to-date and effective.  

Our students and families are important partners in this process. We welcome your feedback or ideas on 
ways we can improve our approach to child safety and wellbeing.  

 

Foundation 2026 
Already, we have had enquiries about enrolments for 2026. If you know someone who lives in 
Broadmeadows and is interested in our school, please ask them to telephone the school office to book a 
place on one of our tours. If you already have children at our school and have a Foundation student for 
next year, please make sure you come and collect the enrolment pack so we can add you to our list!! 
 

 

 



   

 

OSHClub 
Just a reminder OSHClub is providing an After Care program at Broadmeadows Valley Primary School. If 
you would like your child/ren to attend OSHClub, please contact the office or OSHClub on 1300395735. 
 

Finally 

If I do not get the opportunity to do so personally, thank you for your ongoing support throughout the 
term. It’s been a great term, and I look forward to seeing you all next term!  
 
 
 

Have a wonderful break! 
 

Jamielee Black 

Acting Principal 
 
 
   

 

Term 2 
Wednesday 2nd July-Parent/Teacher Interviews (Students dismissed at 11:30am) 
Friday 4th July-Last Day of Term (Students dismissed at 1:00pm) 
 
Term 3 
Monday 21st July-First Day of Term 3 
Wednesday 23rd July, Thursday 24th July, Friday 25th July-LN3 Camp 
 


